QUEENSTOWN LAKES PROPOSED DISTRICT PLAN - HEARING STREAM 13
SUBMISSION 850
TO: The Hearing Administrator

FROM: R &R Jones

1. Subsequent to the lodgement of Submission 850 with Council offices R & R Jones sold
land contained in the original submission to the Sanderson Group. Mr Ben Farrell, John
Edmonds & Associates Ltd acts on behalf of Sanderson Group (submission 404) and

will continue to pursue matters under submission 850 as a ‘successor’.
2. Please accept this memorandum as confirmation R & R Jones no longer take any
interest in matters relating to submission 850 and any correspondence on the same

should be directed to Mr Farrell's office.

DATED: 14" March 2017
WAL

Nicholas Karl Geddes on behalf of R & R Jones (Submission 850)




